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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We had a fantastic first week and start to our Autumn term-many thanks for getting your child 
to school on time and with all they need to learn. 
A few reminders: 
 
School gates and classroom doors are open from 8.30am for F2-Y6 pupils. Teaching 
Assistants will welcome your child into school-please do not approach the classroom door and 
maintain a social distance of 2m from all adults on site. 
 
Teachers are not available at the start of the day, they will be settling the children into 
class. If you wish to speak to the classteacher, please wait until all children have been 
dismissed at the end of the day.  It is essential we maintain a flow of traffic to avoid queues.  
 
We are now able to open the EYFS gate to allow parents to drop off EYFS pupils and 
KS1/LKS2 pupils more easily.  We hope this is helpful. 
 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 
If your child displays the following symptoms, please do not bring them to school and book a 
coronavirus test. 

• a high temperature 
• a new, continuous cough 
• or a loss or change to your sense of smell or taste  

To book a COVID test, go to: 
 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/get-a-test-to-check-
if-you-have-coronavirus/ 
 
Please ring the school office and inform us of the test results. 
 

If your child has a cold, they can come to school as normal. Only the symptoms above 
require a child to self-isolate. 

 
Some children have missed school due to tiredness. Please ensure your child has a good 
night’s rest and plenty of sleep ensuring the are ready for school each day. 
 
It is fantastic to see all of your children back in school, happy and working hard. If we 
maintain the procedures we have put in place, we can continue to stay open which is key to 
children’s well being and academic development. 
 
Many thanks for your support with this. 
Warm regards, 
 
Rebecca Gittins 
Headteacher 


